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18th September 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents /Carers 
 
On Wednesday October 4th at 7.00pm we will be having our new parents evening to tell you more about the 
Foundation Stage Curriculum. If one parent could come from each family it would be very beneficial, as we will 
be talking about phonics. It is really helpful if parents understand the process. We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss Brown and Mrs Crotty. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


